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7 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Senior School and Sixth Form students, 
 
I am pleased to provide details of our final celebratory events for the end of the 2021/2022 academic year. 
 
Leavers' Service 
This year’s Leavers’ Service has been rescheduled so all leavers can attend without the prospect of sitting 
a public examination the following day. The service will take place in the Town Church on the morning 
of Thursday, 30th June. On this day, students should attend College at the usual time in full uniform 
(Senior School to wear white ankle socks and Sixth Form to wear dark tights). 
 
After morning registration, we will hold our traditional House Swimming Competition, followed by break 
and the end-of-year Mark Reading assembly. At around 10:50, staff and students will walk down to the 
Town Church for the Leavers’ Service, which we expect to start around 11:30. The service should finish 
at about 12:30. Students who have cars/scooters/cycles may make their own way to the church, in which 
case parents should indicate their consent via the below form, by no later than 10:30 on Tuesday, 28th 
June. If we have not received consent, we will require them to walk with the main group. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-
EVpVFijPt4p4W8XcAN1VEjATMLEw9zalUOTlCWThPTDVLVkpPUFY0QU1FUllEV0ZMOC4u 
 
Students who are receiving a prize the following day at Speech Day will be escorted from Town Church 
to Beau Sejour for the Speech Day rehearsal (or make their own way there if they have their own 
transport). They will be dismissed from Beau Sejour after the rehearsal, which we expect to end around 
15:00 (16:00 for orchestral players). These students should bring a packed lunch and water bottle to 
school. 
 
Students who are not receiving prizes the following day at Speech Day will be dismissed from the Town 
Church after the Leavers’ Service. Should you not wish your daughter to be dismissed from the Town 
Church, she can join the group walking to Beau Sejour. She should be collected from the concourse (rear) 
entrance no later than 13:30. In this case, please notify us via the below form, by no later than 10:30 on 
Tuesday, 28th June. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-
EVpVFijPt4p4W8XcAN1VEjATMLEw9zalUOTlCWThPTDVLVkpPUFY0QU1FUllEV0ZMOC4u   
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-EVpVFijPt4p4W8XcAN1VEjATMLEw9zalUOTlCWThPTDVLVkpPUFY0QU1FUllEV0ZMOC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-EVpVFijPt4p4W8XcAN1VEjATMLEw9zalUOTlCWThPTDVLVkpPUFY0QU1FUllEV0ZMOC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-EVpVFijPt4p4W8XcAN1VEjATMLEw9zalUOTlCWThPTDVLVkpPUFY0QU1FUllEV0ZMOC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-EVpVFijPt4p4W8XcAN1VEjATMLEw9zalUOTlCWThPTDVLVkpPUFY0QU1FUllEV0ZMOC4u


 
 

Principal 
Ms Daniele Harford-Fox, BA Oxon 
Email: principal@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Registrar 
Miss R McClean 
Email: registrar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Vice Principal, Bursar & Clerk to the Governors 
Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA 
Email: bursar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

www.ladiescollege.com 
 
 

Parents and Guardians of students leaving College at the end of this academic year are warmly invited to 
attend this service. Due to the event being held in the Town Church we are only able to offer two seats 
per family. If you can attend, please use the following link to reserve a seat. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-
EVpVFijPt4qGsNfZ3sThJsH_qpxILaoBUMzVMUkZIRTJMUk1BRE4xMkRaU1JITE1EWS4u 
 
Speech Day and Prize-Giving 
This will take place on Friday, 1st July in the David Ferguson Hall at Beau Sejour, at 10:15. Again, 
attendance is compulsory for all students, with full uniform to be worn (Senior School to wear white ankle 
socks and Sixth Form to wear dark tights). A register will be taken on arrival and students will be 
dismissed at the end of the event from the Concourse, shortly before 12:00 noon. All students must arrive 
in the Concourse by 09:45. In support of our students, we ask all attendees to remain in the hall for the 
duration of the event. 
 
Tickets 
Tickets for guests are limited and are available on a 'first come first served' basis with an initial (but not 
guaranteed) allocation of two per family. Please use the MS Forms link below to request your allocation:  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-
EVpVFijPt4qGsNfZ3sThJsH_qpxILaoBUNjUxSUdMQjVSTTNCNEdERVhGNUtJWEZUVi4u 
 
You will receive an email when tickets are ready for collection from Reception. If you require an 
additional ticket for a family member, please indicate in the form and your name will be placed on a 
waiting list.  
 
We would like to make you aware that we can only guarantee you a seat if you arrive with a pre-booked 
ticket.  
 
Family who are attending the Prize-Giving must arrive no later than 10:00 and will be seated straight 
away. Please ensure you have your ticket with you on the day to avoid any delays with seating. 
 
Parking will be limited at Beau Sejour so please allow ample time to reach the venue. Subject to the 
weather, Beau Sejour will allow visitors to park on the softball pitch and College will be available for 
parking also.  
 
Guest of Honour 
This year our Guest of Honour will be alumna Fiona Le Poidevin who holds several non-executive 
directorships and has more than 20 years’ experience working in financial services in London and the 
Channel Islands. 
 
Photographs 
Fitzgerald’s photographers will be available after the event to take portraits of students with parents in the 
Concourse area. Photographs can be purchased from the secure part of their website, the password for 
which is lc0312. In view of data protection legislation, we would be grateful if parents would kindly 
refrain from taking any photographs in the hall while the event is taking place. 
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We hope you may be able to join us at these events. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
James Henderson 
Deputy Principal (Enrichment) 


